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Commissioners discuss Richardson County Courthouse roof 
(KLZA)-- Richardson County  Commissioners met with Dave Bramow of
Prochaska & Associates when they met Tuesday to review plans for replacing the
roof of the  Richardson  County Courthouse.

The architectural firm is putting together a bid package for the Board to review
and approve with plans to advertise for sealed bids later this year with the project
expected to take place in 2023.

Commissioners also reviewed a number of budgets for the next fiscal year with
Highway Superintendent Steve Darveau Jr.,  Sheriff Rick Hardesty and
Emergency Management Agency Director Brian Kirkendall.

Sheriff Hardesty reported on a number of maintenance issues at the Law
Enforcement Center.   He also reported there were 20 inmates at the County Jail
on  Tuesday with another 19 inmates from Richardson County being housed at
the Washington County Jail in Blair.   
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